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Brian F. O’Connell, AICP

_ ‘ Room 306 - City Hall
Director of City Development

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin 53403
262-636-9151

Fax: 262-636-9329

Joseph G. Heck, AICP
Assistant Director of City Development

May 11, 2009

Mayor Thomas Friedel

Members of the Common Council
730 Washington Avenue

Racine, W1 53403

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Council:

As authorized by the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009, the City of
Racine has received a funding allocation through the Community Development Block
Grant-Recovery (CDBG-R) program. An application for the funding is due on June 5,
2009. Please refer the matter of applying for these funds to the Community Development
Committee for its review and recommendation.

Sincerely,

S
LD e

Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development




